Acklin, Tim

From: Sue Bulk <suebee4147@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 11:41 AM

To: Acklin, Tim

Subject: Weigent Park shelter

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

To the City Plan commission of the City of La Crosse:

My husband and | are writing in support of funding for a new shelter in Weigent Park in the Weigent Hogan
neighborhood. This park is a crown jewel on the edge of two very vibrant neighborhoods (GENA and

WHNA). Summer programs are held here; Parks and Rec baseball games are held here. The park also has a
playground and tennis courts that are heavily used. There is a real need for this park to have a better building
for these programs. This should be a shelter worthy of the neighborhood and the usage, not just a storage
shed with antiquated bathroom and water facilities.

Our children and now our grandchildren have participated in programs at Weigent Park. Neighborhood
friends of our children have moved back to this area because it is a treasure. We are proud of our
neighborhood. Wouldn’t it be nice to have a place where programs would go on rain or shine, where families
in the city could have parties and reunions and neighborhood get-togethers?

If we truly want to have a vibrant inner city in La Crosse, we think that a new shelter would give us a shot in
the arm. If we have learned anything over the past few months, it is that our close neighborhoods are
fundamental for the health of the city.

Susan and Jac Bulk
2322 Winnebago Street



